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Dr. Rotberg,

This message has two purposes. First, to tell you that unfortunately I won't
be able to attend the conference tonight.

Second, and I have intended to to this for a while, to thank you for sharing
with us one of the most interesting and challenging courses, EDU 340. I want
to thank you personally for all I learned, and for how you helped me focus on
an issue from multiple perspectives. Being in your class was also helpful
because I needed to gain some more balance in addressing crucial or "hot"
topics in education, and I started my way. I could even change my previous
ideas because of it. So, many thanks again.
sole mackinnon

--- j


